
From: Nathan Fant
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Writing In Support of HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 8:13:36 PM

I respectfully request your support for HB2314.

As a motorcycle commuter in Multnomah County Oregon, I support lane splitting for
motorcyclists. Dangers from distracted drivers are a very serious problem for motorcycles in
Oregon. Lane splitting gives motorcyclists a much safer option while commuting. Please
support this bill for the safety of motorcyclists in Oregon!

Sincerely,
Nathan Fant
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